November 13, 1944.

Mr. Harry D. Wilson, Director,
College All-Star Basketball Classio,
Room 510,

326 W, Madison 8t.,

Chicego 6, Illinois.

Dear Harrys

I regret to advise that my basketball work
will keep me closely tied to my job here and that I will
be unable to take advantage of your generosity in of fer-
mg to prov:ido tickets for the College All-Star game.

| Wishing you continued success with this fino
tournament, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physicael Bducation,
Varsity Basketball Coach.




